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Ministers Dacic and Steinmeier discussed the situation in Ukraine and the respect of the
Minsk Agreements.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
had a telephone conversation, today, with the Federal Minister for Foreign Affairs of Germany,
Frank-Walter Steinmeier.

The Ministers of Serbia and Germany discussed the current situation in Ukraine, underlining
that they would take all measures to prevent re-escalation of the conflict.

The Ministers agreed that Germany, in the Normandy format, and Serbia as the OSCE

Chair would make their best efforts to the effect of putting an end to the conflict and observing
the Minsk Agreements.




